

Attendance:

Georges Nahitchevaski
Gerald Levine
Greg Shatan
Jason Schaeffer
Kathy Kleiman
Petter Rindforth
Scott Austin

Staff:

Julie Hedlund
Michelle DeSmyter

WebEx chat:

from Nathalie Peregrine to All Participants: Dear All, welcome to the RPM Sub Team for URS Practitioners - To identify a group of URS practitioners meeting on Wednesday, 04 April 2018 at 17:00 UTC.

from Nathalie Peregrine to All Participants: Google doc:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sobXBGnVZV9zKazKvq5Nf2QtDo4-u1hmpieh4xB_fe8/edit.

from Jay Chapman to All Participants:

10-4. Over and out :)

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sobXBGnVZV9zKazKvq5Nf2QtDo4-u1hmpieh4xB_fe8/edit

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants: @All: This is George's doc on screen

from Greg Shatan to All Participants: Hand

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants: @All: All of the documents are loaded and can be displayed.

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants: @All: Here is the original with Jason's changes displayed now.

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants: @All: These questions are being asked to the providers, by the provider sub team.

from Kathy Kleiman to All Participants:I'm confused. What is the "master document" now?

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants:@All: Scott's clean version is projected.

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants:@All: We can insert the questions into a Google doc.

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants:Many thanks Georges. Staff will help by capturing the notes.

from Kathy Kleiman to All Participants:Scott 2.2(1) SMD files.

from Kathy Kleiman to All Participants:also Scott 2.3 SMD question.

from Julie Hedlund to All Participants:@Georges: Staff can upload into Google doc from your version.